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December 10, 2007 
 
 
To: Members of the Executive Board 
  
From: The Secretary  
 
Subject: Absence of Mr. Kato 
 
 
Mr. Kato will be away from headquarters from the morning of Saturday, December 8, 
through the morning of Sunday, December 16, 2007. During this period, he will travel to 
Bali, Indonesia to participate at the U.N. High Level Conference and Framework Convention 
on Climate Change, and to Sydney, Australia to give a presentation on “Challenges and 
Opportunities from Financial Globalization for Fund Managers and Policy Makers in the 
Asia-Pacific Region” at the 20th Australasian Finance and Banking Conference. 
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